
From:  "Theresa" <angwngs@verizon.net> 
To: <cgekas@energy.state.ca.us> 
Date:  1/9/2008 7:14 AM 
Subject:  2008 Building Energy Efficiency Standards Docket #07-BSTD-1 
 
I understand California citizens may be headed for a disaster with Big Brother's push for 
Thermostat Control. This is an outrageous plan, an invasive and unconscionable means of 
controlling and determining our citizens needs at the whim of politicians and energy officials. A 
law such as this would be fascist to say the least. This panic for global warming is a manipulation 
and a scam.  
I need to hear from you the status, deadlines and whatever steps our citizens can take to stop 
this dead in it's tracks. 
Theresa Powers, Santa Monica, CA 
str2nbrght@yahoo.com
 

mailto:str2nbrght@yahoo.com
MDvorak
New Stamp


